
PE1223/FFF 

 

COSLA Email of 31 October 2014 

 

Dear Andrew 

 

Thank you for your letter of 6th August 2014 and please accept our apologies for the 

delay in replying. 

  

COSLA has been involved in discussions with SCOTS, ATCO, and Transport 

Scotland on the matter of a local authority pilot in relation to Public Petition PE1223 

on School Bus Safety. 

  

COSLA understands that several local authorities have now offered to be involved in 

the pilot, including Glasgow City Council whose offer will have come to you via the 

Society of Local Authority Chief Executives (SOLACE). 

 

Donna Wallace 

COSLA 


